
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE 

May 13, 2019 REPORT 

 

This fiscal year the Grievance Committee has received four grievances 

to review.  This month two of those grievances were scheduled.  One 

was held and one of the grievants resigned from the University. 

 

We have also submitted our bylaw updates and charter earlier. 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Donna L. Botttorff 

Chair, Staff Senate Grievance Committee. 


